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No one wants this. Vote-by-mail has been working flawlessly since its inception. 

When things are working we don’t need to change them. What the voters want is 

more freedoms and rights, not less. This is a clear attempt to remove freedoms from 

the population of Oregon and an attack on democracy as a whole. Any bill propose 

should be adding opportunities for the people, not taking them away. Why are we 

wasting our time and money even considering something so silly? 


